



AMBASSADE DE FRANCE EN THAÏLANDE

Service de Coopération et d'Action Culturelle

N° BKK / SCAC 2015- 1075848



Bangkok, 26 October 2015

Assoc Prof Dr. Kittichai Triratanasirichai President Khon Kaen University 123 Moo 16 Mittapap Rd., Nai-Muang, Muang KHON KAEN 40002

Dear Assoc. Prof. Dr. Kittichai Triratanasirichai,

On behalf of Campus France Thailand and the French Embassy in Bangkok, I would like to thank you very much for your warm welcome and the very productive meeting we had during our visit.

It is my pleasure to inform you that Campus France visited 20 universities across the Kingdom of Thailand and met ca. 1 500 students during Campus France Tour 2015. Every year, Campus France Thailand helps more than 600 Thai students who wish to study in France. Nevertheless, we sincerely hope that Campus France Tour 2015 has greatly enhanced the awareness of the students of your university in the opportunities existing in France, including scholarships programs.

In this regard, may I ask for your kind assistance in promoting our scholarships programs. For further information, please contact Ms. Salisa Limsakul (E-mail: salisa.limsakul@diplomatie.gouv.fr) and Mr. Pollawat Kantapom (E-mail: bangkok@campusfrance.org).

Thank you once again for your support. I look forward to meeting you in the near future.

Yours sincerely,

Stéphane Roy

Attaché for Scientific and Higher Education Cooperation

(1) igent area. sinds
ano. nos sinds
adolfrassur motol

(รองศาสตราจารย์นวรัตน์ วราอัศวปติ เจริญ

รองอธิการบดีฝ่ายการต่างประเทศ

cc: Assoc.Prof.Dr. Nawarat Wara-aswapati Charoen, Vice President for International Affairs

of helicity in in the many will form &

35 Charoenkrung 36 Road (Rue de Brest), Bangrak, Bangkok 10500 - Tel: 02 627 21 20 - Fax: 02 627 21 30